Call for Submissions

Re: Call for papers on the practical and theoretical measures for the implementation of Article 12 of the United Nations Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities 

The United Nations Committee on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (“the Committee”) would like to thank all who responded to the call for papers on legal measures for the implementation of Article 12 of the United Nations Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities (“the Convention”). The Committee at its fourth session noted that all the information received at the time were on legal measures and none had been received on practical and theoretical measures for the implementation of Article 12. 

As the Committee wishes to make this process both transparent and participatory for persons with disabilities, for disabled persons organizations and for national human rights institutions and other such bodies, the Committee at its fourth session agreed to launch another official call for papers on the practical and theoretical measures for the implementation of Article 12. This will enable the Committee's Working Group on Article 12 to examine a wider range of issues raised by States Parties regarding the implementation of Article 12. 

The Committee would welcome papers on the areas specified above, in either English, Spanish or Arabic. The papers should be as concise as possible and submitted to the following email address in Word format by no later than 17 June 2011: crpd@ohchr.org. Allow me to express appreciation in advance for your active support for the work of the Committee.

Sincerely,

Ron McCallum, AO

Chairperson

Committee on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities

